
 

ISATT Graduate Student Supervision and Well-being Project 
 
The ISATT Executive has discussed the possibility of a pan-ISATT research study that is captured 

under the broad theme of graduate student, teacher and teacher educator well-being.  

 

It is anticipated that some members would be interested in different populations – e.g. Professor 

Philip Riley is already doing some work on Principal well-being in Australia and Ruth Kane (myself) 

is particularly focused on supervision and experiences of doctoral students. The goal is to develop 

pan-ISATT research clusters that might utilize the same research instruments (e.g. surveys, 

interview or focus group protocols) to collectively seek to understand the current “crisis of well-

being” through examining the lived realities of different groups of teachers, principals, graduate 

students, and teacher educators internationally. Aside from the current pandemic context, it 

would also serve to link researchers across ISATT whose research focuses on the supervision of 

graduate students and researcher development. 

 

Our hope is that we can apply for research funding to support our work in the future  – in Canada 

we can apply for SSHRC Connections grant to ‘bring together’ a group of scholars working on a 

shared research focus. Other jurisdictions may have other sources of funding.  At the moment, 

however, given the travel restrictions placed on most of us by our universities (and our own 

common sense) we can begin with: 

• Determining the level of interest of members in joining such a collective research program; 

• Work towards building synthesis of scholarly literatures in each population e.g. Graduate 

Students; teachers; teacher educators; and,  

• Work towards drafting appropriate data collection instruments. 

If you are interested in joining this collective research program, please register your interest HERE.  

 

If the link does not work for you try copying the following into your browser: 

https://uottawapsy.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_86XpRpR1vxWJ5Dn 

 

I will appoint a research assistant with some of my own research funds to help me collate the 

literature and another to develop research tools.  Looking forward to this exciting, collaborative, 

international research program. 

 
Ruth G Kane 
Secretary, ISATT 
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